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‘Walk in the Light of Christ’ 

Diary Dates 

 

We are still collecting Easter Eggs for Easter Egg Raffle, thank you for the donations we have already 

received. 

Tuesday 12th March Y4,5, and 6 Movie Night -Paper letters with information have been 

sent out with the pupils 

Monday 11th March Signing sheets available for Parent’s Evening-Main Entrance 

Thursday 14th March Rec/Y6 Height and Weight Check 

Monday 18th March Raffle tickets on sale for Easter Egg Raffle-50p each 

Tuesday 19th March St Joseph’s Feast Day Celebrations 

Pupils can come in Fancy Dress for the CAFOD ‘Big Lent Sponsored 

Walk’ which will also take place on this day. 

Envelopes for the donations will be sent out early next week. There 

will be one envelope per family. 

Wed 20th-Friday 22nd March Year 6 Carlton Residential 

Tues 26th and Wed 27th March Parent Consultation Evenings-Signing sheets for times will be available 

in the Main Entrance from Monday 11th March (alternatively ring the 

office after 10 am for a time)  

Monday 25th March Egg Decorating Competition-pupils in Y1,Y2,Y3,Y4 & Y6 can bring 

boiled eggs and resources to decorate them from home  

Y5 will be provided with polystyrene eggs due to an allergy 

Nursery and Reception will be provided with paper eggs to decorate 

Tuesday 26th March 

Wednesday 27th March 

Thursday 28th March 

2.30 pm Rec, Y1 and 2 Easter Liturgy and Dance-Parents welcome(this 

is a change from the previous time stated of 9.15 am) 

9.15 am End of Term Achievement Assembly-Parents welcome 

1.15 pm KS2 Easter Service-Parents Welcome 

29th March (Good Friday) -12th 

April 

School Closed for Easter Holidays -Pupils return on 15th April 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

As a lot of you will know, Fr Butters our Parish Priest is leaving us shortly due to retirement. He 

has dedicated 30 years to this parish, and our school, and we would like to show him our 

appreciation by giving him a donation. If you would like to make a donation, please see Carol in the 

office before the 25th March as we would like to make the donation in the last week of this term. 

The rest of the newsletter has the information for all the dates, events and activities that are 

happening for the rest of term. If you have any questions regarding this, please contact the 

office. 

Yours thankfully, 

 Mrs R Whyte 


